
Future Problem Solving  
State Results 

Throughout Monday-Saturday of March 21-27, FPS students 
embarked on a very special celebration of problem solving!  Over a virtual platform, these 13 

students spent time working in Global Issues Problem Solving teams, working with new 
people, and writing group scenarios!  The topic this year was Personalized Medicine.  With a 

high level of knowledge, students set out to follow the six-step problem solving process in 
order to think about bringing solutions in the future. 

Congratulations!! 
3rd place: Global Issues Problem Solving, Team B: Reena K. (5), Alaina D. (5), Shanvi P. (4), David 

A. (6) 
This team has will be going on to INTERNATIONAL!   

 
1st Place: MAGIC Global Issues Problem Solving: Vishnu C. (4) 

 
4th Place: Scenario Writing: Shanvi P. (4) 
5th Place: Scenario Writing: Alaina D. (5) 

 
Best Writer: Scenario Group Writing: Alaina D. (5) 

 
2nd Place: Scenario Performance: Shanvi P. (4) 
4th Place: Scenario Performance: Ananya C. (6) 

 
 

Thank you to all the families who supported this journey into the virtual world!  
Thank you Mrs. Vuddharaju, Mrs. Woods and Mrs. Dhople for evaluating at state, and 

learning the new platform! 





 

 

 

 

The Cocoa Beach Police Department has fielded a complaint reference traffic congestion on S. 4th Street dur-
ing afternoon dismissal. We realize there is congestion during that time, but it's just the nature of the beast 
living near a school. I do have a few suggestions that I would appreciate you try to keep in mind when picking 
up your children from the North loop.  

 

1.) As you approach the entrance to the loop, please treat the crosswalk and sidewalk as no parking zones. If 
you would, stop before the crosswalk and wait for the vehicles in the loop to pull up far enough to allow you 
to pull in enough so as not to block either the crosswalk or sidewalk. Please know that blocking either one of 
those is a violation of State Statute and there nothing I can do for you if a citation is issued. That is out of my 
hands. 

 

2.) When you go to the back of the line to turn around, please use the cross streets to make a U-turn. Do not 
attempt to make the U-turn in the middle of the street. Regardless of your driving ability and size of vehicle 
you will not make that turn. It will require you to stop, back up in the street and then finish the turn. This is 
creating a traffic hazard and adding to the congestion. 

 

3.) If you can't be here by 3:00 to get a spot inside the car loop, which is when it fills up, you may want to re-
adjust you arrival time. If you can arrive between 3:30 and 3:40 that too could alleviate some congestion. In 
doing so you would not need to sit in a line for very long. Once the line starts moving it goes pretty quick so it 
really isn't that advantageous to line up and wait in that long line. 

 

4.) Please continue to pull all the way over to the right on 4th Street. You are doing a great job of that but 
just wanted to mention it as a reminder. 

 

Now for some other reminders. In order to ensure the safety of your children, in large part to the congestion 
and vehicle activity in the area at dismissal, we will NOT dismiss a child after 3:00. There will be no exceptions 
to this as our top priority is the safety of your children. So this means if you walk in at 3:01, the front office 
will not release your child and you will need to get in the appropriate car loop line according to your last 
name. 

 

Also, as you know, we have two options for your children to be dismissed from school. Walkers/Bike riders 
and car loop pick up. Please utilize one of those options. Students will not be dismissed to the parking lot, so 
please don't park in the lot and hold up your number. It will NOT be entered in to the system until you are in 
the car loop. This again is for the safety of your children. There is too much activity and movement for us to 
be comfortable letting students cross the car loop lanes when vehicles are coming and going. 

 

Thank you, 

Cpl. Kent 



Join Us!  Freedom 7
School Advisory Council!

April 20 
May 18

Join us at 4:30 each month
to participate in SAC. 
CLICK HERE for link: 

https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89760029516


Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quali-
ty education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

Monday — Day 6 

Tuesday —  Day 1 

Wednesday—Day 2 

Thursday—Day 3 

Friday—Day 0 

April 12—April 16 

         With a literacy focus in mind, Cocoa Beach Jr. Sr. would like to offer students at Freedom 7 a free 
ticket in exchange for the donation of a gently used book.  This promotion is available to any student at 
Freedom 7.   

 

        The production runs April 15th – 17th at 6:00 pm with a Saturday 
matinee at 2:00 pm.  Tickets are $10 for Adults, $5 for children and all chil-
dren under 10 get in free with the donation of a gently used book!  As al-
ways, any faculty or staff member comes in free – all you need is a school 
district ID!   The link for purchasing tickets is here: https://onthestage.com/
cocoa-beach-jr-sr  

 

        Our theatre students want a chance to perform for the elementary stu-
dents and felt this was the best way to reach out to you.    

 

        Thank you for supporting the students and literacy! 

https://www.brevardschools.org/domain/10868
https://onthestage.com/cocoa-beach-jr-sr
https://onthestage.com/cocoa-beach-jr-sr
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